F. No. 1-836/2012-TW
SUEaH a9 FERE TRIEE
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
FHEAT

DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
*

FkdeR
Port Blair dated the/S Sept, 2018
To

The Senior Superintendent of Police
South Andaman District
Port Blair

Sub:- Implementation of convoy system -reg
Sir,

I am to refer to your letter No. SP(D)/SA/2018/3532 dated 6.9.2018 on the
above subject and inform you that the Administration has laid done the strict
guidelines for regulation of traific on ATR passing through Jarawa Reserve and
circulated to all concerned including the Inspector CGeneral of Police/ Nodal
Officer (ATR) vide N 1-836/2004-TW/343 dated 7.4.2017 which has the approval
of the Hon'ble Lt Governor, A&N Islands.

In this connection, I am directed to inform you that further instructions, if
any, in this regard may kindly be obtained from the Nodal Officer (ATR) keeping
the guidelines to the fore and the submission made in the Hon’ble Supreme Court
in SLP 12125/2010.

Yours faithfully
\I ))SL/ O)

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
Copy to: -

1) The Principal Secretary (TW), A&N Administration for favour of his kind
information

2) The Inspector Ceneral of Police/ Nodal Officer (ATR), O/0 DGP, Port Blair
for favour of his kind information

3) The Secretary (Law), A&N Administration for favour of his kind information

Copv also forwarded to: -

1) The Chief Secretary, AN Administration for favour of his kind information
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